

HENRY KENDALL HIGH SCHOOL

Principal - Andrew Backhouse

Dear Parents and Carers

22 September 2020

Earlier this term, we were required to make changes to our Tuesday sport structures due to tightened Covid-19 restrictions. These changes included the formation of eight new sports within school and local community outdoor venues. Students were placed into eight groups (two groups per year group) and have been rotating across the eight sporting activities. As three of these sports take place off site, we previously requested permission for your son/daughter to participate in this new sporting structure.

The Department will review operational guidelines in the upcoming holidays for Term 4. However, with school sport our organisation needs to occur now. With this in mind we will be maintaining the Term 3 structures that have been established, albeit with some alteration to accommodate the HSC examinations.

In Term 3 parents of students in Years 7-10 provided permission for their sons/daughters to participate on a rotational basis, in sports at local community venues such as Adcock Park or powerwalking. Rather than seeking completion of an additional permission note, we are asking parents to notify the school if they **do not** provide permission for their son/daughter to continue with the current sport arrangements, including accessing some external venues.

If you do not wish to extend permission for your son/daughter, we request that you complete the following notice slip and return to the front office by Tuesday 13 October 2020.

Andrew Backhouse Principal	Michael Mellish Sports Organiser
	n 4, 2020 to the front office
I hereby do not consent to participating in their allocated sport choice	e for Term 4, 2020
Parent/Caregiver Name (Please print)	Parent/Caregiver Signature Date
Parent/Caregiver Contact No(s):	